
 

 

The City of Wewahitchka is proposing the following projects for application to be submitted for the 

Rebuild Florida Mitigation General Infrastructure Program (CDBG-MIT Funds): 

• Construct a new building located at the northern portion of 324 North Highway 71 to act as 

a storm shelter and information hub for the next catastrophic storm event. The proposed 

60’ x 120’ structure will be equipped with full kitchen amenities to serve the community 

meals as well. The City is proposing a 2.75-million-dollar budget for the completion of this 

proposed project.  

As previously mentioned, if received, the funding for these proposed projects will come from the 

“Rebuild Florida Mitigation General Infrastructure Program (CDBG-MIT Funds)”. Any questions, 

comments, or concerns with the proposed projects must be placed with one of the following mentioned 

sources before May 27, 2022.  

Rachel Jackson (City of Wewahitchka): wewaclerk@fairpoint.net  

Hunter Baumgardner (Southeastern Consulting Engineers): hunter.baumgardner@southeasternce.com  

Jack Husband (Southeastern Consulting Engineers): jack.husband@southeasternce.com  

Wewahitchka City Hall: 211 N. Hwy 71, Wewahitchka, Florida 32465 
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